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March 22, 1985

,

1;:

Docket! No. 50-397

s

Washington Public' Power Supply System
P. O. Box 968
Richland, Washington 99352

.r.
'

Attention: G. C. Sorenson, Manager
Regulatory Programs

Gentlemen:
4

We have reviewed the revision to the Emergency Preparedness Plan, Washington
Nuclear Projects 1 and 2, submitted by your letter of December 6, 1984, in

[|, ' accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54 (q).

Our review indicated that your plan, as changed by the submitted revision,
is compatible with the provisions of 10 CFR 50.47, Appendix E to 10 CFR
Part 50 and with the criteria of NUREG-0654, Revision 1, titled Criteria for

Prepr. ration and Evaluation g Radiological Response Plans and Preparedness n

p Suprort of Nuclear Power Plants.

Sincerely,
'

c.

.

R. F. Fish, Chief
Emergency Preparedness Section

ec: R. Chitwood, WPPSS
R. Donovan, FEMA Region X"'

<

'bcc: Service List Distribution
'

.
Document Control Desk, HQ

' ' State of Washington
NRR Docket File
D; Matthews, EPB:IE

.c Terry Strong, State of WA
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